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QOctober 5, 2005 Deputy Clty Clerk

Samuel Perez
2305 W. Morgan Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Perez:

This 1s to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class
“A” Malt license for the premises at 2504 W. Mitchell St. (“La Tiendita”) be denied.
The Committee made such recommendation based upon concentration of alcohol
beverage establishments currently in the area and your non-appearance at the hearing
despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005, the Common Council considered the Commuttee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $50 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action
with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCFN 050140

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. FPhone {414) 286-2221 FAX: {414} 2B6-3456.
Member, International institute of Municipal Clerks.,



